TEMPLATE Pharmacy owners to local care providers


Dear [name of contact],

I am [insert job title] at [insert LPC name].  
	
This year community pharmacy teams across England are offering NHS flu vaccinations to eligible patients/clients as part of the NHS national flu immunisation programme. Many pharmacies are also providing COVID-19 booster vaccinations.

To boost the uptake of flu vaccinations to respond to pressures on frontline services this winter, community pharmacies can vaccinate care home and domiciliary care workers.

This means that health and social care staff (aged 18 years and over) employed by your organisation that are directly involved in the care of vulnerable patients/clients who are at increased risk from exposure to influenza, are able to be vaccinated at our pharmacy. 

All care home and domiciliary care workers can attend this pharmacy and request an NHS flu vaccination. The care worker would need to provide some form of evidence such as a staff ID badge, payslip or there is a template letter available that you could put on your letterhead and give to eligible staff to get their free flu vaccination at this pharmacy.

Please do get in touch if you have any questions. 

